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Since 2014, the LollyLaw team has worked tirelessly to make the lives of immigration attorneys easier
with our all-one-case management solution tailored to your specialty. These past eight years, we have
had an incredible opportunity to learn from, and grow with, our wonderful customers — innovating our
software to meet the changing needs of your practices and the immigration space at large. For us, the
fun is just getting started.

Today, we're thrilled to announce that LollyLaw has joined Paradigm, a leading legal technology
company and home to a suite of world-class legal software platforms offering fully native practice
management, payments, and accounting functionality to law firms across all practice areas and sizes.

This is a huge win for us, for our team and for the immigration industry. We couldn’t be more thrilled
to embark on this partnership. With Paradigm’s world-class team and extensive expertise in legal
technology, we look forward to expanding our footprint and providing even more resources to our
customers.

So what’s next?

We are also excited to announce that our full LollyLaw team is staying intact and will continue serving
our customers as we work alongside our new teammates at Paradigm. You'll continue to receive the
dedicated care and service that you've been experiencing from LollyLaw from day one. With the
instant growth of our team and resources, we look forward to adding capabilities to LollyLaw to help
you manage and grow your practice.

Thank you

We thank you for putting your trust in our team and LollyLaw platform over the years. It has been a
pleasure growing alongside you and your firms. We couldn’t be more excited to be continuing on this
remarkable journey with you all.
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